
           
                                                                                                                     
 
 
                                                                                                                     May 12, 2020 
Dear Sisters, 
 
Springtime greetings! 
 
1.   We are attaching for your review the LT's proposal on the CCA Shared Services 
Collaborative Plan. Included are a Fact Sheet and a 'Frequently Asked Questions' 
document which we hope will be helpful in answering any questions you may have on the 
project.  
 
2.   Also attached is a revised Newer Members proposal with changes made in light of 
the COVID-19 pandemic. Please discard the previous version sent with our May 1, 2020 
letter. 
 
3.  Please send the names of your community’s delegates who will vote on proposals in 
June to forrestroz@gmail.com before May 31.  We need this information so that Celia 
has time to set up separate “break out” rooms for voting. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you all at our business zooms in June!  
 
Your LT 
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